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July 2022
Dear Parents / Carers
The registration process for the 2022/2023 season is a continuation of last year’s Whole Game System. To expedite proceedings, we have decided to centralise the acceptance by parents/guardians of the players to play for Earls Barton United FC for 2022/23 season.

By signing the below, you confirm that the named player will remain an Earls Barton United Player for the 2022/23 season and will abide by the club’s and Weetabix/NDYAL rules and codes of conduct. You are confirming that all information held by the club on the personal detail form (and on the FA’s Whole Game site https://wholegame.thefa.com/Account/Login ) is correct including health information, photographic authorisations, and contact information.
	Team:
	

	Player Name
	FAN ID#
	Parent / Guardian’s Name
	Parent / Guardian’s Signature

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


This registration form should be returned to our Registration Officer jdanders93@gmail.com
Earls Barton United Football Club





ebufc@btinternet.com








13.06.2022

Rushden, NN10 0TN

